Córdoba, March 31, 1960.

Dr Robert Heine-Geldern Institud für Völkerkunde Reitschulgasse 2, Vienna I, Austria

Dear Dr Heine-Geldern:

On my return from my aummer field work an Taff del Valle, I found your letter dated March 16, and the enclosing letter addressed to Dr Palerm. Thank you very much for everything.

Now I have good news, Dr Paul Fejos, advised me to make a petition to the Board of Wenner Gren, asking for some money to "visit the main European prehistoric sites, eta.". I did as he told me, and they gave a grant of 500 %. It will be a good help to paid for part of my traveling expenses. It cover little less of a half of the round trip from Buenos Aires to Viennal So now I am more confident that finally I will attend the Congress.

I would like to know how much coult be the living expenses in a hotel or un a boarding house in Vienna for 8 or 10 days.

The results of the three month digging in Taff were excellents. I hope to give a preliminary report at the Congress.

With best regards and good wishes.

Sincerely yours:

ALBERTO REX GONZALEZ